
Good Afternoon,

As we discussed, I reviewed and am providing the following clarifications:

The water damage to the lower level occurred on February 11, 2024.
The sewer fillup happened on April 07, 2024.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Miller,Jaclyn Rae <Jaclyn.Miller@cna.com>
Date: Tue, Apr 16, 2024 at 4:39 PM
Subject: CNA Claim W2C22131 - Casey Sloan Construction
To: watts.larry@gmail.com <watts.larry@gmail.com>

Hi Larry –

 

Thanks for talking with me today. Please send and attach any documentation you feel is

pertinent to your claim.

 

Jaclyn Miller

Auto/General Liability Claims Representative

CNA | PO Box 8317, Chicago, IL 60680 |  Phone 214-220-1468 |  Fax 877-371-5122

 

This e-mail message, including any attachments and appended messages, is for the sole use of
the intended recipients and may contain confidential and legally privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution, copying, storage or
other use of all or any portion of this message is strictly prohibited.
If you received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and
delete this message in its entirety.

mailto:Jaclyn.Miller@cna.com
mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com
mailto:watts.larry@gmail.com

